
 

 
 

 

 

From the Fire Department 

 

 

From all of us, we wish everyone a safe and Happy Memorial Day.  It is an important time to remember all 
those Americans who have fought to keep this country safe and free. It is a day to honor and respect the 
armed forces, those who have already sacrificed, and those who continue to serve our country still today.  
 
 

 
 

Every two years the Cuyahoga Heights Fire Department teams up with Cuyahoga Heights Schools, 
Cuyahoga Heights Police Department, Brooklyn Heights Fire and Police Departments, and Valley View 
Fire and Police Departments to do a mock car accident. This drill is done for the Junior and Senior 
classes before prom and graduation.  The drill is used not only for the training of the participating 
departments but more importantly to show the students the consequences of drinking and driving and 
texting and driving.  We hope the program impacts every student as they continue through high school 
and after graduation and we wish the best to the class of 2019.   
 


